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Five Students of German 

Will Spend Summer in Europe 

Five students majoring in German at Waterloo Lutheran

University will spend the summer in Germany.

They are Linda Witt of Brantford, Helene Seutter and Ursula

Ploetner, both of Kitchener; and Lora Sodtke and John Routley,

both of Waterloo

They will study and work in a program arranged through the

Canadian German Academic Exchange Association and the German Em-

bassy in Canada.

Dr. Klaus Bongart, WLU assistant professor of German, guided

the numerous applications for study scholarships as well as work

and travel opportunities. He said the program is valuable in

helping students to perfect their proficiency in the German lang-

uage and experience German culture and life at first hand.

Miss Ploetner, who speaks German fluently, will work as a

waitress in the town of Pforzheim, near Heidelberg. Miss Witt will

attend the famous Goethe Institute near Munich for eight weeks.

The others, Miss Suetter, Miss Sodtke and Mr. Routley, have

received scholarships and will enroll in six-week credit courses

at the University of Kiel, near Hamburg. All five will have an op-

portunity for a month's travel throughout Germany and Europe.
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